
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
March 24, 2015                              CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4937 6692 
 
 
Greg Withrow 
General Manager, El Dorado Chemical Company 
P.O. Box 1414 
El Dorado, AR 71731 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit No.:  AR0000752, AFIN:  70-00040 
        Response to Corrective Action Plan 
   
Dear Mr. Withrow: 
 
On February 20, 2015, a letter was sent to El Dorado Chemical Company requesting a 
Corrective Action Plan (CAP) to address the effluent violations.  On March 19, 2015, a 
letter was received by the Department addressing the effluent violations. ADEQ has 
completed its review and has no comments to the Corrective Acton Plan.   
 
Please take note that, according to Part III, Condition 2 of the Permit, El Dorado 
Chemical Company must discharge to the pipeline through outfall 010 unless there is an 
emergency with the pipeline.  At that time, and only at that time, the facility may 
discharge to their individual outfalls 001, 006 and 007.  If an emergency does occur, El 
Dorado Chemical Company can only discharge to their individual outfalls 001, 006 and 
007 if they maintain compliance with the effluent limitations.   
 
Any violation of your NPDES Permit is subject to enforcement action that may include 
the assessment of a civil penalty by this Department. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 
 

 


